
Connect With Us!

Fall Leadership Rally

News
Welcome Back!
It’s a new year, full of new
opportunities, and
Montana FCCLA is here to
support you as you Dare
to Dream! Check out this
issue of the Montana
FCCLA Newsletter full of
updates and join us on
social media so that you
don’t miss out!

FCCLA is all about service and it is now easier than
ever to submit service hours! Use this Google Form
every time you and your chapter has hours to
submit, then chapter advisers receive a quarterly
email with the statistics. Be sure to submit your
service hours regularly to receive recognition for
your efforts!

MONTANA FCCLA
August, 2024

Time is running out to register for the 2024 Montana
FCCLA Fall Leadership Rally! Don’t miss your chance
to meet members from other chapters, grow your
leadership skills, and Dream to Achieve your
personal and chapter goals for the coming year!
Training options include Chapter Officer, for chapter
and district officers, Chapter Leader, for newer
chapter members, and State Outreach Leaders, for
those looking to lead through the Families First
State Outreach Project. Be sure to register by
September 1 for the best rates! Full details are found
on our website.

Spotlight on Service

https://www.instagram.com/fcclamontana/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/montanafccla/
mailto:director@mtfccla.org
https://mtfccla.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdI8d7vxr7dBOitch9OcQCwG19pUObgNvkcOleuTDSm_E1JUw/viewform
https://mtfccla.org/conferences/leadership-rally/


Families are undoubtedly an impactful influence on who we are and what we become. That’s why
building strong families is so important. The Montana FCCLA State Outreach Project for 2024-25 is
Families First, which means your chapters have so many opportunities to support families in your
local communities. 
Through a partnership with Zero to Five Montana, FCCLA chapters are eligible to receive a copy of
the FCCLA National Program Families First, full of engaging activities to help chapters as they work
to peer educate others about the importance of families and strategies we can implement to
make them stronger.  
Chapters are also encouraged to apply for mini-grants of up to $200 to support community
outreach projects designed to support local families. Thanks to the Gianforte Family Foundation
for funding these grant opportunities. 
Be sure to complete your State Outreach Project report by March 1 so that your chapter can
showcase their Families First efforts and earn recognition. Full details about all these opportunities
can be found on the Montana FCCLA website. 

Being an FCCLA Chapter Adviser is a big job---and we want to help
your advising experience to be a great one! Join us to learn more
about how the organization works, network with other advisers, and
get inspired with new ideas and strategies for your chapter! Montana
FCCLA is offering the following professional development
opportunities and all are free to Montana FCCLA advisers. 

Adviser Professional Development

Adviser Communities: This community-style mentoring experience helps newer advisers prepare
for upcoming events, while all participants have the opportunity to network and get inspired with
new ideas. Meet in a way that works for you and your group once a month to discuss timely
prompts related to chapter management and events. Join here by October 1. 
Weekly Office Hours: Questions for Tracey? You can always email, but your State Director will also
be available on Tuesdays from 4PM-5PM. Hop on a Zoom for answers, ideas, or just to say hi
Welcome to Montana FCCLA New Adviser Training: This series of four, one hour, weekly sessions
will help you build a strong foundation for a successful chapter. Register here for these specialized
sessions, August 27-September 17 starting at 4:30. 
Monthly Adviser Webinars: Held once a month at 4:30, these sessions focus on updating advisers
and sharing ideas for chapter activities and FCCLA resources. 
Hybrid Conference: Scheduled for December 9 with a focus on Families First, our State Outreach
Project. Advisers network, collaborate, and learn either virtually or at one of our six host sites. More
details coming soon!

Join any of the virtual meetings or join Office Hours by using this Zoom link.

State Outreach Project
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This year as a part of the State Executive Council, our goals include increasing total
membership by 15%, having ⅓ of our Members compete at the state conference, and to
promote chapter engagement with an increased social media presence. We are
excited to increase the engagement and excitement of our members throughout this
next year, whilst spotlighting chapters from around the state through their successes.
We hope to share the work and community service projects each of our chapters have
been working on through our Instagram. Personally, I hope to work alongside my team
to not only achieve our 3 main goals, but also to increase the number of applicants for
chapter, district, state, and national office. We are working hard to create new exciting
experiences for everyone involved in FCCLA, and to make this a year you won’t forget! 

Did you know Montana FCCLA increased membership by 22% in 2024-25? Did you also know there
is a national campaign to recognize chapters and members who are rock-star recruiters? Go For
The Red is FCCLA's membership recruitment campaign. Members and chapters can win fabulous
prizes simply by recruiting members and sharing how they did it here. Some membership ideas
include:

Sponsor a "bring a buddy" campaign. Have each member bring at least one friend to a
chapter or district/regional meeting and then encourage that person to join FCCLA.
Challenge each member to ask three other people to join. It never hurts to ask! Explain to
students the Go For the Red membership campaign as an incentive.
Volunteer to help with new student orientation programs, including FCCLA as a potential
activity for students.

Find more ideas, or submit your award application here

Go For The Red

State Executive Council Goals
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By Kiarra Michalson, Montana FCCLA First Vice-President, Gallatin

Once again, Youth Service America (YSA) has teamed up with Montana FCCLA to encourage chapters
to develop a plan to serve others within their communities. YSA is funding chapter outreach projects
designed to serve others, with at least one component of the project happening between January 18-
25. 
Chapters may apply for mini-grants to fund the local outreach projects, with a maximum award of
$200. Successful projects will be student-led and encourage others in the community to get involved
and help to make a positive difference alongside FCCLA members.  Applications can be submitted on
the FCCLA website and are due October 15. Final grant reporting is due by March 1. 

Montana FCCLA Week of Service
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By Maddy Johnston, Vice-President of Competitive Events, Fergus

For most, the idea of running for a district or sometimes even a chapter office can be nerve
racking, but Montana FCCLA is here to help you! Here are the steps to becoming a district
officer. The first thing you should do is communicate with your advisor. Not only is Montana
FCCLA here to help, your advisor is also more than willing to assist you. Together you and your
advisor can come up with a game plan for your election. Next, it is very important to look over
officer duties. All district officers have different roles and responsibilities. For example, the
secretary’s main role is to take all district meeting minutes, the president is incharge of
planning and creating an agenda for all meetings, the vice president is in charge of handling
meetings in the absence of the president, and the treasurer is in charge of the finances of the
district. Depending on your district there may be more or less officer positions to choose from.
Another thing that is vital when running for a district office is to educate yourself on FCCLA
knowledge. Before your district meeting there will be a knowledge test you have to take. This
will include random FCCLA facts, national programs, competitive events, and more. You will
also have to write a short speech to give in front of your district, but make sure to be creative
and professional about it. It’s good to make it fun to catch the audience's attention, but you
still need to uphold a certain professionalism. And the last thing is to just have fun. Even if you
don’t end up winning your election, you should still enjoy the memories you make and
appreciate the experience you gained from running for district office. Learn more about
elections at the Montana FCCLA website. 

To kick off the new year, Montana FCCLA is hosting a variety of
contests for chapters as they Dare to Dream in the 2024-25
year! 
Bulletin Board Contest--create a bulletin board in your school,
following the competition guidelines, then send in a photo for
voting on social media. Deadline is September 27
SLC T-Shirt Design--You could see YOUR shirt design on the
next Montana FCCLA SLC shirt! The top five designs will be
featured on social media for voting. Deadline is October 2; be
sure to review all contest rules.
Speak out for Montana FCCLA Video Contest--Record a short
video sharing what is so great about Montana FCCLA! A winner
will be selected from each of the two competition levels. Be sure
to review all contest rules; deadline is January 14. 
Advisers have the opportunity for recognition, too! Our Lesson
Plan Incentive offers awards for advisers sharing exemplary
and extensive lesson plans centered around an FCCLA National
Program or STAR Event. Be sure to review all competition rules,
deadline is November 1.
Check out mtfccla.org for full details on all these events.

Montana FCCLA Contests

Running for District Office
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Traffic safety is an issue that impacts everyone. Montana FCCLA and the Montana
Department of Transportation have been partnering for years in an effort to include members
in local traffic safety efforts.  Our partnership continues into the 2024-25 year, with Vision Zero
grants, awards, and presentations. 
Look for the Vision Zero workshops at your District Meetings, where chapters can learn the
basics about implementing a successful chapter project! Chapter leaders will also learn more
about this incredible opportunity at the Fall Leadership Rally. Watch for the Vision Zero Toolkit
for Chapters coming soon!
Develop plans now for your chapter’s traffic safety outreach efforts. If you are not sure where
to begin, check out some summaries from last year’s projects at this link. Funding for projects
is available, with a priority deadline of November 15 and a final deadline of December 6. 
After completing your project, be sure to submit the final report by March 1 to be eligible for
state-level awards. 

Hey students! Welcome back to school!
Did you have a job over the summer? Was this job in the hospitality or service industry? Do you plan to
continue working at this job during the academic year? If you answered yes to these questions, you
qualify to earn your Certificate of Achievement (COA for short)!! A COA requires putting in hours (you
can use job hours, concession stand help, and other types of hospitality work) and mastering some
skills. I bet you already have mastered many of these! Examples include:proper handwashing, showing
up to work on time, measuring ingredients accurately, can count change back correctly, and many
other things. While there are some specific technical and culinary skills on the list, it is not as
intimidating and advanced as you might think. Earning a COA can help you stand out from other job
applicants for future career opportunities. It is nationally recognized and proves that you have
experience and a hard work ethic. It could even help you get paid more than a starting wage! 
This IS an achievable certificate to earn, you’ve got this! It will benefit you in many ways if
hospitality/culinary are in your future plans!  
Talk with your advisor or reach out to me at jordan@mtfccla.org for more information. 

Vision Zero

COA and You
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What is the Ultimate Chapter Award?
The FCCLA Ultimate Chapter Award is the highest honor an FCCLA Chapter can receive, recognizing
those and serving to honor chapters that distinguish themselves through exceptional commitment
and achievement. From robust member recruitment and retention efforts to career preparation,
impactful service projects, leadership development, Competitive Events success, and effective
communication, the Ultimate Chapter Award celebrates chapters that consistently go above and
beyond to provide an outstanding leadership experience for their members. Earning this award
signifies a chapter's unwavering dedication to preparing members for career success and making
a difference in their schools, communities, and members' lives.

Ready to Get Started?
Begin your journey toward excellence today! Log in to the FCCLA Portal, explore the Ultimate Chapter
Award tab, and start completing optional opportunities for points. Involve your members, set goals,
and track your chapter’s progress as you work toward achieving the highest chapter honor FCCLA
offers.

Ultimate Chapter Award
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Finding a way to impact local community needs is at the heart of FCCLA. Lexie Wichman of the Moore
FCCLA Chapter did exactly that with her Beef to School project titled, “ Beef. It's What's For Lunch”. She
started at the local level and worked with her superintendent to create an application for local ranchers  

Making a Tasty Local Impact

interested in donating a beef to the school food program and a checklist for the school
Beef Committee to guide the process from year to year. Then she took it to the school
board for approval and created a procurement policy for local beef and hopefully other
products in the future. Lexie’s efforts resulted in better school lunches for her and her
peers at a reduced price to the local district. Imagine how great lunches might be all
across the state with this project replicated in other districts! Lexie went on to earn first
place in the nation for this project, which was also her STAR Event.   Learn more about
Lexie’s project here and consider reaching out to local ranchers about helping to
improve the school lunches in your area. 
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tshirt contest
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